
GCPS Progress Report
December, 2014

- The Cemetery sign has been reworded as instructed at our last meeting.  We 
laminated it and put it up at the Cemetery.

- Bob contacted Asplundh regarding the leaning tree at the Cemetery.  When they 
returned his call, there had already been too much snow on the ground so Bob 
explained it would have to wait until April.  They said they will call in April and 
come out to look at the tree and give their opinion as to whether it should be removed 
or not and give us a quote.

- A Christmas card was sent out to all GCPS members.  

- I have sent out an order for cemetery records from the BC Genealogical Society.  I 
have requested their records for:  Granite Creek, Tulameen/Rabbitt, Princeton and 
Copper Mountain.  They were only $9 including shipping, so I figured I’d get 
everything that was of interest to me.

- I have been working on an article about George Tunstall.  Most of my research is 
done and I was able to contact a distant relative of Mr. Tunstall who has been helpful. 
Hopefully it will be ready for publication on the GCPS website in January.  


